
July 10, 2020 

County of El Dorado 
Attn:  Tameka Usher 
330 Fair Lane 
Placerville, CA 95667 

Re:  PRISMHealth (formerly CSAC EIAHealth) Program – Billing and Eligibility Vendor 

Dear Tameka: 

This letter confirms that effective August 1, 2020, all coordination of eligibility and payments for 
the PRISMHealth program for the County of El Dorado should be submitted through Benefit 
Coordinators Corporation (BCC), who will then serve as the administrative intermediary between 
the County and the master Contract Holder PRISM.  BCC is responsible for billing and eligibility 
functions for the PRISMHealth Program. 

The County of El Dorado will pay implementation and coverage premiums to BCC.  BCC will collect 
premium via consolidated billing and then forward payment as necessary to the appropriate 
carriers and vendors associated with the PRISMHealth Program.  Administration for the 
PRISMHealth and Rx plans are included as part of the PRISMHealth Program.  Eligibility 
adjustments reported to BCC after the date of the invoice will be reflected on the subsequent 
months invoice from BCC.  This practice is part of the standard administrative process required 
of the PRISMHealth members. 

Please let me know if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

Sidney DiDomenico 
Director of Employee Benefits 
PRISM 
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